








CONSULTATION PAPER ON PROPOSED CHANGES TO ALIGN THE DEFINITIONS OF 
CONNECTED PERSON AND ASSOCIATE IN THE LISTING RULES 
 
Reasons for answers with a “No” 
 
We are of the view that: 
 
1. The scope is too wide and causes significance compliance burdens on the 

issuers as they need to establish systems and controls to capture vast amount 
interest of family members of directors and shareholders. 
 

2. The rights of the extended family member will be affected as they are not 
allowed to vote in certain matters which they are not directly related. 
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